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	5 March 2012
To Whomever it May Concern:
It is an honor to re-apply to serve on the Steering Committee of WABA as the North America Representative.  Given that the World Alliance for Breastfeeding Action (WABA) is a global network of individuals and organisations concerned with the protection, promotion and support of breastfeeding worldwide, and given its history of service and support for all actions to support women in their desire to breastfeed, I am pleased to align with these causes.


WABA’s Mission is to protect, promote and support breastfeeding in the framework of the Innocenti Declarations and the Global Strategy for Infant and Young Child Feeding. I was involved with the development and finalization of the meetings, consensus and finalization of these three documents, and I hope that I may have something to offer in their support in the future. I share the belief that breastfeeding is the right of all children and mothers and all of these concepts served as the basis for the policy of my organization, CGBI. 

My personal goals are to work towards bringing together and synergizing the efforts of political-, social-, rights-, and, especially, health and reproductive health- interested parties to support and empower women in the “3 Bs”  - optimal Breastfeeding, Birth Spacing, Birthing Practices -  for the betterment of our world and for the future of mankind. 
My plan, if selected, is to continue to support WABA as the North American Representative. Serving in this capacity has opened my eyes as to the importance of regional involvement and perspectives, in addition to national and local involvement and perspectives, in global decision making regarding breastfeeding. At this point in time, EBF are dropping worldwide (WHO, Feb 29, 2012), but are rising in the North America region. We have much to learn from other regions, AND, although our region may be starting from a lower level overall, we still have our unique cultures and societies with something to contribute as well. I also would like to see WABA-NA succeed and will try to create a low-cost or cost-free approach through use of electronic communications.
All in all, this is a special transitional time for WABA, and I would like to continue to work towards its sustainability and impact worldwide.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely, 
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